
Dear Committee,  
 
I am a structural integration practitioner and would be grateful if you would support the passage of 
measure 111 that is coming before the senate on the 11th of this month.  To pass the measure would 
protect the public from those who take a weekend class in structural integration and then pass 
themselves off as a knowing this field of work.  Structural integration is not massage or bodywork, it is its 
own profession and for a massage therapist to say that they are doing structural integration is a danger to 
the public.  I have been practicing Rolfing structural integration for twenty eight years and have spent a 
great deal of time and money on my education.  I am directly impacted by those who do not have my 
experience and training when they call themselves structural integration practitioners and hurt their clients 
it reflects poorly on my profession.   
 
Thank you for your support in passing this measure. 
Rex A. Holt 
Certified Advanced Rolfer 

 


